COUNTY OF BREMER
Dan L. Pickett

Sheriff

Office of the Sheriff

Robert M. Whitney, Chief Deputy rwhitney@co.bremer.ia.us dpickett@co.bremer.ia.us

Bremer County Sheriff’s Office

Deputy Sheriff Opening

The Bremer County Sheriff’s Office is accepting applications for the position of Deputy Sheriff. All
applicants must meet the minimum hiring standards set by the lowa Law Enforcement Academy that are
available on our website below. Applications may be picked up at the Bremer County Sheriff’s Office at
111 4* Street NE, Waverly, lowa 50677 or print on line by visiting website:
www.bremercountysheriff.org All completed applications and resume must be returned to the Bremer
County Sheriff’s Office no later than 4P.M. May 17, 2024. There will be no exceptions. Civil Service
testing date will be May 31, 2024. Bremer County Sheriff’s Office accepts lateral transfers for lowa
certified law enforcement officers. Residency preferred but not required. For more information on
lateral transfers call 319-352-5400 Ext 2100 or 2101. Salary range: non-certified $65,274, certified
$68,242-583,074. Bremer County is an EOE.
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